
 

President:Larry Burkhart 
V-President:Fred Howalt 
Secretary:Laurie Schauer  715-275-4051 
Treasurer:Dennis Stenz 
Trail Boss:Open 
Snow Council:Dan Mischler 
 

Board of Directors (term Expires) 

Larry Burkhart (27) 715-965-3015 
Fred Howalt (26) 
Mitchell Wagner (27)    715-219-3669 
Dennis Stenz (25)  920-960-0194 
Eddie Miller (25)           414-467-7046 
Dan Mischler(27) 715-216-4279 
Brian Paramski (25)  Kevin Ashby (27) 
Fred Schauer (26)          Kyle Kenaga (26) 
Kevan Kokkonen (26) Eric Bowman (25) 
 
For online memberships purchase 
go to our website & pay w/PayPal
  

   Sno-Devils Snowmobile Club Inc. 
                  December 2024 Newsletter 
                                P.O. Box 116   Summit Lake, WI 54485                            
              Email: snodevilsclub@gmail.com                 Phone: 715-275-3254   

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

NEW or RENEWAL MEMBERSHIPS 

AFTER OCTOBER 31, ALL RENEWALS REQUIRE A $3.00 LATE FEE OR THEY WILL NOT BE PROCESSED 

New___ Renewal___ Secondary Membership ____       Single $25___Family $30___ Business $200__  
Secondary memberships are $10 less as you already paid your AWSC fee through your Primary Club  
Primary Club Name & AWSC #: ___________________________________ 

 
 Name:__________________________________________  Phone:____________________________ 

 Address:________________________________________  E-mail:________________________________________ 

 City, State, Zip:____________________________________________________ 

 Mail to: Sno-Devils Snowmobile Club Inc.  P.O. Box 116 Summit Lake, WI. 54485 

 or go to our website www.snodevils.org and use the paypal donate button to renew or create a new membership.   

 Please include a $2 fee for  the cost of the paypal processing plus all info listed above in the notes section. 

 

Dear Members 

The next club meeting will be held on December 9th at 7:00 PM at the Sno-Devils building, N11310 Riordan 
St, Elcho, WI. 

.Our news letter on our FB page and our web site. 

AGAIN: We really appreciate all of the members that have been providing or confirming your 
email addresses, and offers to be taken off the mailed newsletters.  To those who have not yet responded, 
please respond so we can confirm your email and take you off the paper copy mailing list..  If your email 
address might have changed or you want to add a second email address, please email your new address 
to us ASAP 

 We are doing trail work by starting to mow some trails on our system. If you know of areas that 
we need to stay away from or there are new issues to be watchful of, contact Larry Burkhart at 715-965-
3015.  We will be having 2 brushing and signing days, they are Dec. 7th and Dec. 14th. Meet at the club 
building at 8:30 and we will disperse from there. If you have a side-by-side, chain saw, our other small tools 
please bring them along; please let Larry B, Dennis S, know if you are planning to help. We have 160 miles 
of trail to get through so all the help will be appreciated. 

Our annual Xmas party will be at The Dive bar in Pelican Lake, Dec. 7th , make plans to attend and bring a 
dish to pass.  Drinks begin at 5 and we will start eating at 6, The club is providing chicken and baby red 
potatoes. 

The Sno-Devils club ride is scheduled for Feb. 7-9, leaving Elcho in the morning on the 7th and riding to 
Pembine to stay and returning on the 9th. Anyone interested please contact Fred Schauer @715-367-1741. 

Sno-Devils annual OPEN HOUSE is scheduled for Feb. 15th at the club building in Elcho, we will have 
burgers, brats, hot dogs, chips and other snacks and refreshments. This is a free event for all that stop by, 
the club building is on the trail so you can’t miss us. We will need a few volunteers for that day to set up and 
cook and clean up when done. Bring a friend and show them our equipment and facilities. 

Remember to renew you MEMEBERSHIPS ASAP!!  And also UNITED WE TRAIL – DEVIDED WE FAIL!! 
We need more members involved in our day to day operations and at our meetings  

Thank You! 

Your board of Directors, 

 

2023-24  Business Members 
Bass Lake Golf Course Deerbrook 
Wolff’s River Inn Post Lake 
Derek’s Town & County Gleason 
Gerrit’s Lakeview Inn* Pelican 
Lake 
Held’s Bar  Gleason 
PB&Js Place* Pelican 
Lake 
Roadside Inn* Pelican 
Lake 
Tattle Tales Bar* Elcho 
CJ’s Club House Elcho 
Wagner Shell Elcho 
Fisher’s Bar Parrish 
Twin Oaks* Post Lake 
Sunset View* Post Lake 
 



Calendar #
11/1/2024 1450 $25 Scott Oberts Beloit
11/2/2024 1382 $25 Brandon Dickman Saukville
11/3/2024 122 $50 Fred Howalt Summit Lake
11/4/2024 727 $25 Tammy Romans Merrill
11/5/2024 273 $25 Carrie Olsen Pelican Lk
11/6/2024 1073 $25 Andrew Rodriguez Burlington
11/7/2024 419 $25 Tim Herman Iron Ridge
11/8/2024 1121 $25 Tim Keller Jr APPLETON
11/9/2024 1421 $25 Dorthy Rustick Antigo

11/10/2024 1482 $50 Kathy Clark-Werra Menomonee Falls
11/11/2024 1023 $25 Ben Harris Burlington
11/12/2024 201 $25 Shay Garvey Combined Locks
11/13/2024 217 $25 Dion & Shannon Haase Freedom
11/14/2024 1056 $25 Lynnea Rutkowski Burlington
11/15/2024 786 $25 Terry Chomniak Minocqua
11/16/2024 311 $25 Kim Messerschmidt Pelican Lk
11/17/2024 1368 $50 Josh Mattice Port Washington
11/18/2024 193 $25 Bill Neu Colgate
11/19/2024 213 $25 Keith Dallman Tomahawk
11/20/2024 796 $25 Tarri Wood Van Dyne
11/21/2024 617 $25 Tony Chiapusio Burlington
11/22/2024 1070 $25 Tom Nate Beloit
11/23/2024 53 $25 Cindy Feilbach Juneau
11/24/2024 784 $50 Steve Noskowiak Antigo
11/25/2024 561 $25 David Leslie New Berlin
11/26/2024 525 $25 Kenny Kiefer Pelican Lk
11/27/2024 623 $25 David Brzezinski West Bend
11/28/2024 766 $500 Julie Strean Van Dyne
11/29/2024 671 $25 Nick Hubatch Deerbrook
11/30/2024 575 $25 Andrew Bruce Union Grove
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